jolander@ggu.edu, 03:38 17/11/98 +0, Greetings from SUT and AUAP

To: <jolander@ggu.edu>

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: Greetings from SUT and AUAP

Cc:

Bcc:

X-Attachments:

DR. Joseph Olander

President, Golden Gate University

Dear Joe,

The honor and pleasure of meeting you in China was really mine. I hope you have completely recovered from the flu bug. Flu usually leaves one feeling very weak.

After a few days in Bangkok and Nakhon Ratchasima, I had to be in Brunei to represent again AUAP in a meeting of our sister organization ASAIHL. I am leaving tomorrow for Paris to continue with the negotiations for our summer training program in applied mathematics with University of Paris 13 and on space technology with ISU in Strasbourg. Both programs will take place next year at SUT. Then there will be a regional consultative meeting on Quality Assurance at the Ministry of University Affairs in Bangkok. This will bring us to almost December and Christmas.

I shall appreciate highly receiving a brochure of your University to be able to determine possible areas of mutual concern and interest. Needless to say, your organization can participate in all AUAP activities even if you are not yet a member.

When I arrived home, my son said our dog had a big quarrel with our neighbor's dog and he had to bring our neighbor's dog to the hospital. He was thus able to meet our new neighbor, a young lady of about his age. It turned out that she is living alone in the house next to ours as her family lives in the United States and that her father is a professor at Golden Gate University. I have not found out yet the complete name of our neighbor and so I could not give you his name. I suppose there are not so many Thai professors in your University.—what a small world. The daughter is again in US and so I did not have the chance to meet her yet. The dog has completely recovered from the injuries caused by our dog.!!

I reiterate the invitation for you to visit our University when you are in this part of the world. Perhaps some collaborative activities can be developed between our two universities I shall be sending by separate mail some brochures about our University and some back issues of the AUAP Gazette..

With best regards.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly

DONE
117 NOV 1998

Trungs

Director, CIA

Center for international Affairs 1710/2541 Date - 9 NOV 1998

Status: U

Return-Path: <jolander@ggu.edu>

Received: from c3po ([192.251.73.143]) by ccs.sut.ac.th

(Netscape Messaging Server 3.6) with SMTP id 237

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Tue, 10 Nov 1998

07:13:11 +0700

Received: from bbs (bbs.ggu.edu) by c3po (5.x/SMI-SVR4)

id AA19977; Mon, 9 Nov 1998 16:10:43 -0800

From: jolander@ggu.edu (Joseph Olander)

Sender: jolander@ggu.edu To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Date: Mon, 9 Nov 1998 16:13:13 -0800

Subject: Greetings from the U.S. Pacific Northwest Message-Id: <msg524158.thr-179e2fa.f4454@ggu.edu>

Organization: Golden Gate University

Mime-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: text/plain; charset=iso-8859-1

Content-Transfer-Encoding: 8bit

Content-Id: <msg524158.thr-179e2fa.f4454.part0@ggu.edu>

X-Gateway: NASTA Gate 1.18 for FirstClass(R)

Dear Ruben:

I trust that this note finds you well and happy. I simply wanted to

catch this fleeting moment to say how much I enjoyed meeting

listening to you when I attended the 7th Board Meeting of AUAP

Guiyang. I appreciated your insights, your humanity, your ideas--and

your genuine laughter.

I would have written sooner; however, after I left Guiyang, I had to go

to Beijing for four days of meetings, during which I contracted a

powerful flu bug, which put me into bed for several days upon my return to the U.S.

Printed for Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@cc%.s

Joseph Olander, 16:13 9/11/98 -08, Greetings from the U.S. P

I shall send in the application for membership in AUAP, and I shall plan tobe in Korea. Please feel free to call upon me if I can help in any way--personally or professionally.

Warmest wishes.

Joe